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29th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Old Augustinians 
 
It is with great thanks and appreciation that we accept your generous donation of 
£1000 to go towards student hardship. 
 
As you will be acutely aware, the cost-of-living crisis is affecting us all, particularly 
those students in our school who come from families already living hand-to-mouth 
and who are now in desperate need of support through food banks and charities.  
 
The Senior Leadership Team voted unanimously to divide your donation into 20 £50 
supermarket vouchers to go to those families who are most in need in our school. 
This will help to support them over the Christmas period. 
 
I spoke to one parent yesterday who will be receiving a voucher, who broke down in 
tears of thanks. She said it meant that they will be able to have a proper Christmas 
Day lunch and that the cupboards won’t be empty for the holiday period.  
 
I cannot express to you enough how gratefully received your donation is. 
 
With love to you all for a happy and holy Christmas 
 

 
 
 
Danielle Lancefield 
Academy Principal, Ursuline College 
 


